
This is a very important project for the supply of critical and precious minerals produced in the 

United States. Perpetua has assembled the right team to move forward with this very challenging 

project and has demonstrated commitment to stewardship. The project has been reviewed 

extensively by 3rd party industry professionals, and Perpetua has been eager to pursue the most 

robust environmental protection measures recommended by agencies and reviewers. This project is 

good for Yellow Pine, good for Idaho, and needed by the country. 
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